

The Partners of Veterans Association of Australia Tasmania Branch Inc.

National Patron: Lady Lynne Cosgrove
ABN: 34 291 615 206



FOR THOSE WHO STAND BESIDE THEM

Newsletter

No 31

Clare: 0429967279 taspresident@pva.org.au Jan: 0458427288 tassecretary@pva.org.au



Hello Members

My name is Klaasien McCarthy, most of you know me as Clare. It is a great honour to be elected President of PVA Tasmania Branch Inc and I hope to do as great a job as our two previous presidents Kitty and Christine. I have been on the PVA Tasmania Branch Committee since its inauguration in 2012, the past 3 years as Vice President and the Fund Raising Co-ordinator. I am available to all members by email. If any member has a topic they would like the Committee to discuss please do not hesitate to contact me

We have 2 new members Tania Harvey and Sue Hood welcome to you both also 3 past members have re-joined, Terese Millhouse, Stephanie Burke and Audrey Green, welcome back.

Our walking group continues to grow in numbers and members look forward to walks in different locations around Hobart and coffee after. Members who are unable to walk are welcome to join the group for coffee and a chat.

Bi-monthly Coffee morning are held at C3 Cafe and lunches at nominated restaurants and cafes around Hobart and suburbs. Invitations send out by email and post to members to the lunches.





A farewell was held for Barabara Jackson on the 28th July at the C3 Café, Barbara and husband Glen have relocated to Ipswich to be with their family, Barbara has been missed by us all. We wish Barb and Glen all the best in their new home in Queensland.

A ten pin bowling session was organised for members and a great time was had by those who attended



Veterans' Health Week function was held on the 11th October for members and partners. A walk around Richmond village in beautiful sunshine prior to a lunch held at the Richmond Arms Hotel, an enjoyable day for all who attended.



AGM 2023:

Our AGM was held at the Beltana Bowls Club Lindisfarne on the 30th August 2023. Committee of Management formed for 2023/24. Guest speaker Terese Millhouse gave an informative talk on Chronic Fatigue an Autoimmune Disease. Beltana Bowls club organised a delicious lunch. Our PVA Tasmania Branch has survived another year...

FORTHCOMING EVENTS:

- Lunch Brighton Hotel 27th October
- Melbourne Cup Lunch 7th November Lindisfarne Motor Yacht Club
- Christmas Dinner 2nd December Lindisfarne Motor Yacht Club
- Secret Santa / Walk 13th December Waterworks South Hobart

2024:

Watch this space...



For your information:

Please see attachment for organisations listed specialising in mental and physical health programs, support and information for you and your family.